Notice of Public Hearing
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on July 18, 2017, 10:00 a.m., in the Weber County Commission Chambers, 2380 Washington Blvd., Ogden, UT, regarding amendments 
to the operating and capital budgets of Weber County for the 2017 calendar year. 

By the Board of Weber County Commissioners
James Ebert, Chair

Attest:                                     
Ricky D. Hatch, CPA
Weber County Clerk/Auditor

